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danarider@aol.com
Thursday, August 21, 2008 8:14 PM

Regulation ID#14-514 (#2712)

RECEVED
22 AM 9=05

Attn: Arthur Coccodrilli, Chairman

From: Dana Rider
4825 Marts Drive
Bethlehem, PA 18017

I would like to submit a public comment regarding the above referenced
regulation, specifically, Section 2800.53. These qualifications listed
will cause tremendous hardship on Assisted Living Facility
Administrators that do not meet the criteria listed. I know many
people in this very position that are not nurses and do not have a
college degree. Where is the grandfather clause for someone who has
been doing this job and is of the age where going back to school is not
a feasible option?

I feel if you looked at these guidelines again you would see that there
needs to be a clause for employees already in this position that are
doing a great job and have no means of going back to school.

Please take careful consideration to what I have written. I feel that
you would do a disservice to the industry as a whole if you displaced
hardworking, conscientious individuals that are doing a wonderful job.
They care about the people and have experience which is invaluable. So
much more than any college degree. Thank you so much for your time and
attention in this very important matter.
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Sincerely,

Dana Rider
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